
HIGH COMMISSION OF INDIA
NAIROBI

NOTIFICATION
Based on the recommendations of 35th Polio IHR Emergency Committee,

NCCPE  has  recently  revised  the  list  of  countries  based  on  the  changing
epidemiologly  of  Polio in  2023.  As per recent  recommendations of  NCCPE,
proof of vaccination for polio would not be required for travellers visiting India
from Kenya. 

(01 DECEMBER 2023)
*****


